
DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER 
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FOR SEPTEMBER 2017
We are seeking to appoint a Deputy Head Teacher to join 
our successful team at Melrose. The current post holder is a 
full-time Reception Teacher, although within the school 
structure there is some flexibility in year group.

The appointed candidate will be enthusiastic, experienced, 
organised and adaptable with excellent communication skills.

Guernsey offers enviable lifestyle attractions including 
stunning beaches, a safe low-crime environment for families, 
tax benefits and no VAT. A relocation consultant will ensure 
you make a smooth transition to our beautiful island. 

Further details and an application form are available at 
http://www.ladiescollege.com/about-us/work-with-us or 
by email at recruitment@ladiescollege.ac.gg

Closing date: 18.00 Sunday 26th March 2017 
The Ladies’ College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children. The successful candidate will be subject to screening appropriate to 
this post, including and enchanced DBS check.


